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Thanksgiving 

Ganeinu Preschool Newsletter 

We had a wonderful (but short) week!  

Our focus this week was on the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday. We had many discussions about 

how important it is to say thank you and we thought about the special things in our life that we 

are thankful for. We had lots of fun playing with pumpkins this week. We noticed differences in 

color, shape, feel and weight. We took guesses about which pumpkins were heavier and then 

weighed them to see if we were right. We cut a pumpkin open to see what was inside. SEEDS!! We 

counted the seeds and made groups. We really enjoyed baking pumpkin pies and crafting thanks-

giving turkeys. And we had lots of fun playing with pumpkin goop in our sensory bin.  

We had a wonderful ending to our week with challah baking and Shabbat time! 

Happy Birthday Ari, we really enjoyed celebrating with you!! 

Looking forward to another great week! 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

Coming Up: Fall Part 1  

Show and Tell on Thursday: Fall Themed 

Our first session with “Kids Boogie Too” !! 

Happy Birthday Ari!! 



Song of the Week:  

TTTO: Twinkle, twinkle little star 

Thank you for the sun so bright. 

Thank you for the moon at night. 

Thank you for my family. 

Thanks for friends who play with me. 

Thanks for everything I see. 

I am thankful, 

yesiree!! 

Books of the Week: 

“Bear says Thanks” By: Karma Wilson 

“Thanks for Thanksgiving” By:Heather Patterson 

“Pumpkins” By: Ken Robbins 

 

Making Shabbat Chicken Soup 



 

One of our favorite 

parts of the day is out-

door play! It gives us 

time to run and climb, 

practice our balance and 

learn to take turns on 

the slide and ladder. We 

also love the sensory  

experience of playing in 

the sand! We had a great 

time! 

 

 



Pumpkin Man 


